
For more information, call (724) 847-1352
or visit RepMarshall.com.

To help residents guard themselves against identity 
theft, Rep. Jim Marshall will host a free community 
paper shredding event at the Chippewa Municipal 
Building. Residents are encouraged to bring 
documents that contain sensitive information, such as 
Social Security numbers, medical information or bank 
account numbers, to be thoroughly shredded.

Individuals are limited to four file boxes of paper, 
or the equivalent, per vehicle. 

On-site shredding provided by 
Iron City Workplace Services. 

It’s Time for a Spring Clean Up!

Saturday, April 28 from 10 a.m. to noon
Chippewa Municipal Building  

2811 Darlington Road, Chippewa

COMMUNITY

Hosted by State Rep. Jim Marshall

Shredding Event

Sponsored by UPMC Health Plan


